
Early Childhood Club  

Meeting Minutes 

February 10, 2017 

 

I.  President Ashlynn Gomez called the meeting to order at 12:41 pm.  

 

II.  New Business: 

a.  Ashlynn asked for nominations for secretary. There was only one nomination for 

secretary. Yvette Barbola was nominated and introduce herself and explained why she wanted to 

serve as secretary. President called for the vote and the vote was unanimous for Yvette as 

secretary.   

 

III.  Old Business: 

a.  Teddy Bear Drive. The club spent the remainder of the meeting getting the Teddy 

Bear Drive boxes ready. Donations will be accepted for any new stuffed animal. The Teddy Bear 

Drive will run through March 10
th

. Boxes are at various locations across campus or can be given 

to any CDEC faculty member.    


